
 

Earl Nance Sr. Elementary School 
8959 Riverview Boulevard 
St. Louis Mo.63147 

         

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year. This will be my 10th year at Nance. I am looking forward to a happy and 
productive school year!  
 
Mrs. Dampier will be returning and we are excited about working with all of you! 

I realize that teaching your child is a tremendous responsibility. I will do my best to ensure that each student has a 
safe and motivating learning experience this upcoming year.  However, I cannot do this without your help, parents 
and families.  We are partners in the learning process. I believe that parent-teacher relationships are necessary for 
maximum school success.  

Throughout the year, I will communicate with you through telephone calls, Class Dojo and Microsoft Teams. I 
encourage you to contact me if you have any questions or concerns at any time. You can call me at school (314 
699-4165) or email me at Dorothy.Davis2@slps.org.  

HomeWorks Program: 

Nance is very excited to partner with HOME WORKS! This is a Teacher Home Visit Program for the school year as 
part of their outstanding Fellowship Program. The Fellowship Program is simple! Fellows Teachers in participating 
classrooms visit the homes of their students, either virtually or in-person, to learn from families. I am excited and 
honored to serve as a Fellows Teacher this year. We know that no one knows your child better than you do and I 
would like to learn from you. We believe that the more our Fellows Teachers can connect with families, the better 
we can support your child’s learning. I would like to find a time when both you and your child are available for a 
home visit. This will last about 30 minutes. If you choose to have an in-person visit, I will bring someone else from 
Nance who interacts with your child to your home. If you would prefer to have the visit in a location other than 
your home, we can definitely make that happen. If you choose to have a virtual visit, I will connect with you online 
and another colleague who is familiar with your child will join me 

 

I am looking forward to meeting and working with you this school year. 

Ms. Dorothy Davis 
Special Education Teacher 
 

Links and access 

Ms. Davis’ SLPS Teacher Page 

https://www.slps.org/Domain/7885  
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